
 

 

HPVC DMV: Announcing the Passing of Teresina Phillips 
 
Achille Acolatse 
February 11, 2021 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

It is with great sadness in my heart that I would like to share with you the 
news that our dear sister Teresina Phillips ascended peacefully to the 
Spirit World this morning of Thursday February 11 2021 at around 1AM. 
Services are being planned. 
 

Let us join together to pray for a peaceful transition of Teresina to the 
Spirit World. Please join a nightly prayer from tonight at 7:30 PM by 
zoom  

zoom,us/j/4069612954 - passcode: 2020  

or Tel. (646) 558 8665 ID. 406 961 2954 
 

You are invited to join a prayer chain that her daughter Bethany Abelseth 
has set up here: 
doodle,com/poll/5r74dad849gb6z6a?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link  
 

Bethany did the first hour last night. She said: “I have been reading Bible 
verses during my vigil time, because I know my mother really loved the 
Bible and the stories were very important and precious to her”.  
See you on the prayer call tonight at 7:30 PM.  
 

Thank you! 
 

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
 

 



 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 
 


